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Newsletter 34 - June 17th 2022

Yet again, it has been another action-packed week to share with you.

All the younger children in the school experienced the delights of WaterCress Farm (Belmont Estate) on
Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday this week. Year 6 also received first aid training and Sycamore Class
went on their visit to Bristol Zoo.

Other events this week saw the Quadkids athletics tournament which was
held after school on Tuesday at St Benedict's School where we came an
amazing 3rd out of the 15 schools that took part. A special mention to
Freddie who came 2nd in the individual rankings and Milo who came 3rd.
Their medals will be winging their way to them shortly. Our sports events
continue next week with the Girls’ football semi-final in Bath on Monday
and the netball cup in Chew Stoke on Wednesday. Good luck to both
teams!

As with lots of things, events are often best captured with photos. Please
visit your child’s class page on the school website for all the photos from this week’s trips and more.

Many parents have been asking about classes next year. We are pleased to say that this has now been
finalised and all current classes will stay together in the next academic year.

The class structure will therefore be as follows:

Reception (Cherry Class) - Mrs Parkes Cordock

Year 1 (Maple Class) - Mrs Muckley

Year 2 (Willow Class) - Mrs Rawes

Year 3 (Rowan Class) - Mr Wellington

Year 4/5 (Sycamore Class) - Mrs Morris (M-W) /Mrs Stephens (Th, F)
Year 5/6 (Oak Class) - Mr Rideout

We will be holding a ‘shuffle up’ morning on Thursday 7th July (when the Year 6 pupils will be at their
new schools for the day) so that all the children can get to meet their new teacher(s).

Finally, we said a sad farewell yesterday to Jemma Thornton and Remie Dawson-Kropf, our PGCE

students from Bath Spa. We wish them all the best as they begin their careers as fully qualified
teachers.

Mrs Cowgill and Mr Turull
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Violin Lessons

Spaces for children to learn violin with Michelle Falcon from September onwards.
If you are interested please phone 07749651010 and give your email address.
Further information on www.michellefalcon.co.uk. A discount for school lessons will apply.

PTFA Plea

The PTFA are looking for donations of bottles and unwanted gifts for the tombola for the Summer Fair,
which will be taking place on Saturday 9th July. They would also really appreciate some sweets for
‘sweets in a jar’ If you have any donations or can help on the day in any way and would like to volunteer
your time then please contact the school office. Thank you.

Year 6 are also in need of some black wool and fake fur for costumes for their end of year performance.
Again if you can help please let us know. Thank you.

more Class’ Bristol Zoo Trip on T 14th Jun
Our zoo trip was amazing! It was fun to watch the seals zoom past the underwater window; the
butterflies flutter in the butterfly house; the turtles march; the bugs crawl and the monkeys swing.
Plus, it was a lovely
day! I loved it - a lot!
Delilah, Year 5

Year 6 First Aid

On Monday, Year 6 took part in First Aid training. They learnt skills that may help them in emergencies
such as; the recovery position, applying bandages to wounds and calling for help. Fingers crossed they
won’t have to use these skills in the future! If they do, they will be ready!
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Certificates of the week

H hers’ Awar

Recipients of the Head Teachers Awards this week are: Otto, Poppy, Bea,
Tommy, Sam and Emily. Congratulations!

Doodle Maths & Doodle Tables

Top doodlers this week are Ben, Connie,
Maddie, Alice and Albie. Top for Doodle
Tables are Joe, Hannah, Maddie, Delilah
and Abel. Well done to you all.

Other Awards

James achieved a new swimming certificate. Poppy
showed everyone her horse riding rosettes. Molly and
Harrison got taekwondo medals and trophies with
Harrison achieving his yellow and green stripe belt.
Abel, Phoebe A, Rosa, Teddy, Tommy, Tom and Arthur
showed their football medals.

Well done on your achievements everyone.
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Notices

School trips - Please remember to return a consent form for your child to attend the planned trips -
children without consent forms will not be able to attend.

Dinner Menu Choices - Please remember to book every week by Thursday for the following week's
choices. Unfortunately, options can no longer be changed after this day.

Forest School - For one week only Rowan class will have Forest School on Wednesday. So please can they
remember to bring in their named waterproof trousers and wellies in on Wednesday 22nd June regardless
of what the weather is like. Thank you.

Summer Fayre - If you would like to volunteer to help at the School Summer Fayre on Saturday 9th July
then please contact the school office and we will add you to the sign up sheet.

Volunteers - if you would like to become a volunteer within the school which means you can attend school
trips and activities, and offer ad hoc help, then please contact the school office and we will provide you with
details of how to apply for a DBS certificate - there is no cost involved.

Monday 20th June
Tuesday 21st June
Tuesday 21st June
Wednesday 22nd June
Wednesday 22nd June
Tuesday 28th June
Monday 4th July

Tuesday 5th July
Wednesday 6th July
Thursday 7th July

Saturday 9th July
Wednesday 13th July
Thursday 14th July
Friday 15th July
Wednesday 20th July
Thursday 21st July

Diary Dates

BAMES Cup girls football semi final

Ruby house treat - den building with Lorraine.

Parents meeting for children starting school in September (6pm - 7pm)
Cherry Class height and weight check

BAMNES Cup guarter finals netball match @ Chew Stoke 3:45pm

Boys small school league football match

Year b - sports leadership training (Year 5 children to wear sports kit on
this day)

Rowan Class trip to The Wild Place

SPORTS DAY - 1pm @ Clutton Football Club

‘Shuffle up' day - children to spend morning in thein new classes/ Year 6
go to their chosen secondary school

SCHOOL FAIR 11.30am - 2pm

Year 6 production - performance 6:30pm

Year 6 production - performance 6:30pm

School reports emailed to parents/carers

Pride of Clutton Awards 9.30am

Year 6 leavers' assembly 9.30am

LAST DAY OF TERM




